
Posted November 26, 2020 

 

ACPT Response to COVID-19 
         Updated in response to NC Executive Order 180 
 

As a function of Henderson County government, Apple 
Country Public Transit is making a concerted effort to quell 
the spread of COVID-19 while continuing to offer a critical 
community service. Until further notice, the following 
policies apply to all services of ACPT: 
 
• Face masks are required. Masks must cover mouth and nose. 

Children under 5 and people who have a medical or behavioral 
condition or disability are not required to wear one. * 
 

• Riders who refuse to comply will be denied service. 
 

• Riders should practice “social distancing” and spread out on 
the bus when possible. 

 

• Riders should limit their travel to essential trips. 
 

• Riders who have traveled a full route rotation without leaving 
must exit the bus at the transfer station or pay for a second trip. 

 
          *Other exceptions to the North Carolina mandate can be found at www.applecountrytransit.com  
 
 

Please let us know how we are doing. If you notice any unsanitary practices, please call 
(828) 698-8571. 

   


